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Dental Coverage Comment 

Comment:  We strongly support the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services’ request 
for an extension of the Healthy Michigan Plan §1115 Demonstration Waiver.  We urge the 
Department to ensure that the MI Marketplace Option enrollees have access to the same suite of 
benefits as those beneficiaries who receive their health coverage through a Healthy Michigan Plan 
health plan, notably dental coverage. 

Response:  In accordance with the Healthy Michigan Plan Waiver Special Terms and Conditions, 
beneficiaries enrolling in the MI Marketplace Option will receive the 10 Essential Health Benefits, 
in accordance with the Affordable Care Act requirements.  Additional wrap-around benefits will 
also be available, consistent with the State’s approved Alternative Benefit Plan (ABP) for the 
Marketplace Option. These wrap-around benefits are limited to Non-Emergency Medical 
Transportation, family planning services provided by out-of-network providers and any ABP 
Marketplace Option Medicaid-covered services provided by a Federally Qualified Health Center, 
Tribal Health Center, or Rural Health Clinic when not otherwise covered by their Qualified Health 
Plan. 
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